
   
 

   
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

 

We continue to work hard here at St Thomas More to develop relevant and engaging schemes of learning where 
pupils can manufacture outcomes they are proud of and learn to cook expert dishes. This year your child will 
undertake two terms of Design & Technology and two terms of Food Prep and Nutrition. For us to give them the 
best possible experience, we are asking for a one-off £8 contribution for the year towards consumables. Most of 
this will go towards materials, although a small portion of this will go towards sundries in food prep e.g. oil, 
butter, salt, pepper etc. 

Your contribution would allow us to: 

• Avoid charging pupils per individual project  
• Purchase the most suitable materials which students can create commercially viable products with 
• Continue to develop CAD/CAM (Computer Aided Design and Manufacture) in school to ensure our 

curriculum is future proof 

We are passionate about our developing curriculum and would really appreciate your support. Contributions can 
be made via ParentPay. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at hjohnson@stm.srscmat.co.uk. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Mrs H. Johnson 

Head of Technology  

St. Thomas More Catholic Voluntary Academy 

 

 

 


